
PLANNING MEETING 

ASHLAND CITY COUNCIL 

JANUARY 23, 2018 

 

 The Ashland City Council met for a Planning Meeting on January 23, 2018 at 5:30 P.M. in the Ashland City Hall 

Auditorium with Mayor Larry J. Fetner presiding. Council Members present were Billy J. Smith, Bobbie J. Steed, Kim M. 

Cain, Annette F. Gaither, and Tommy Cantrell. Also present were City Clerk/ Administrator Chelsey Wynn, Assistant 

City Clerk/ Court Clerk Robin Catrett, Police Chief Joseph Stanford, Fire Chief Brett Thompson, Maintenance Supervisor 

Jody Brown, and Ray Stansell with the Clay Times Journal.  

 

 Items discussed included Regular Meeting agenda deletions and additions, street light request on Tyson Road, 

relocation of trees on Town Square, Jake Brake Ordinance Number 2018-01-23-01, and K9 Boyd training and cost.  

 

 Council Member Bobbie Steed requested all Council Members to consider purchasing a limb truck for the 

Maintenance Department.  

 

 Council Member Kim Cain requested all Council Members consider having a grant writer on retainer.  

 

 Mayor Fetner advised the annual League Convention is scheduled for May 19-22, 2017 in Montgomery, Al. 

Mayor Fertner requested all Council Members to inform City Clerk/ Administrator Chelsey Wynn if they wish to attend 

the conference. Mayor Fetner also updated the council on the Planning Commission. 

 

 Chief Stanford advised all present a pre-construction meeting for the Ashland Police Department renovation is 

scheduled for Thursday, January 25, 2018 at 2:00 P.M. at Ashland City Hall.  

 

 

 There was no business conducted at this meeting.  
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